
 
 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2020/28       Date: 26.11.2020 

 

Dear Parent 

As per the circular issued by Haryana Govt., DEO, Gurugram dated 24.11.2020 all 

the schools Private/Govt. are required to send the family details of students from 

Classes IX to XII for PPP (Parivar Pehchan Patra). Parents are requested to fill the 

enclosed form and send it back to Class Teacher by 28th November 2020 (i.e. 

Saturday). 

This is part of requirement raised by Haryana Govt. and it will be useful in future. 

For more details please visit at https://meraparivar.haryana.gov.in  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Harsh Kumar  

Principal  

M A N E S A R 

https://meraparivar.haryana.gov.in/

